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August 2, 2006 
 
Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc. 
4000 East 96th Street, Suite 170 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46240 
 
RE: Letter of Recommendation 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
I have been asked for a letter of recommendation.  I am pleased to respond: 
 
SchenkelShultz first became associated with Pauly Jail when we were hired to design the Randolph County 
Jail in Winchester, Indiana.  At that time, their only office was in St. Louis. 
 
Since that time, SchenkelShultz has designed numerous jails and prisons, and fortunately Pauly Jail has 
been the low bidder on many of our projects. 
 
Our most recent projects together are the Clay County Jail in Brazil, Indiana and the St. Lucie County Jail 
in Ft. Pierce, Florida.  The 154-bed Clay County Jail is all modular steel cells.  All the elements of the DEC 
package went together very well.  The St. Lucie facility is a 576-bed addition, all in modular precast.  Pauly 
Jail worked proactively with the design build team and the owner to develop the best and most cost 
effective security package possible.  The speed of delivery and the quality of installation were outstanding 
on both projects. 
 
My experience with Pauly Jail has been outstanding.  In an overall sense, they treat every 
project/owner/contractor as though they are their only customers.  Their performance of their work is 
thorough and as a result, there are rarely change orders involved with their scope of work. 
 
Pauly Jail is always ahead of schedule in regard to product delivery.  Their craftsmanship is excellent, 
obviously due to the quality of their people on the job site.  They truly take pride in their work. 
 
And, as is the case on any project, when there are issues to resolve or bugs to work out, they respond 
professionally.  I have always had the comfort of knowing that if Pauly Jail is the Detention Equipment 
Contractor on any of our jobs, the jobs will go well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SCHENKELSHULTZ 

 
David J. Sholl, AIA 
Vice President 
 
DJS/lkc 
 


